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QUESTIONS FROM MEMBERS OF THE PUBLIC 
 
PUBLIC ITEM   
This item is for consideration in the public part of the meeting. 
 
SUMMARY  

A question has been received from a member of the public before the requisite deadline, as outlined in 
Procedural Standing Orders for Council and Committees of Part 4 of the Council’s Constitution, but after the 
statutory deadline for publication of the agenda. 

The question received is reproduced below. 

Questions will be heard during the Council meeting on 25 April 2022 and a response will be given by the Leader 
of the Council or by any other member nominated by her. 

 
Question received from Capt Beckley (18 April 2022) 
 
“What are the council doing regarding the health, safety and environmental impact on residents and visitors alike, 
that wild camping is having on the green between Inner Promenade, South Promenade and North Promenade 
I represent a huge number of residents through our campaign 'Save our Seafront', which has been fighting for over 
6 years with support from our MP and some councillors. 
During a door to door survey we have collected a huge amount of information, and photographic evidence relating 
to the decimation of our seafront from wild camping.” 
 
 
 
 
 


